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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 

What a glorious week we have had! It has been wonderful to see the children out in 
the sunshine making the most of the school grounds. During this time of year, it is 
imperative that every child brings in their water bottle, sun hat and has sunscreen 
applied before they come to school.  

 
On Wednesday we welcomed some of the children, who will be joining us in September, for a taster 
afternoon. It was fabulous to meet our new 'Rumblers', watch them become acquainted with their new friends 
and meet their families. We feel lucky we have more lovely families joining us on our journey. They will return 
on Wednesday 29th June for another afternoon in the classroom whilst the parents enjoy a coffee and find 
out a bit more about the school. 
 
Whilst Mrs Wilson and I met our new families, Blue Class got to practice for Sport's Day with Mr Blewitt and 
Mrs Topley from Bishop Luffa. We are very excited about this upcoming event. Details as follows. 
 
Friday 17th June – Non-uniform Day 
We will be having a non-uniform day  on Friday 17th June  where we are inviting the children to wear their 
own clothes in exchange for a contribution to the Summer Fair raffle or tombola. 
 
Sport's Day - Wednesday 22nd June - 1:30pm start /gates open from 1:15pm 
This year we are so pleased we can invite you all along to attend this event which 
has been organised and supported by the Bishop Luffa P.E. team.  
Mr Blewitt, Mrs Topley and a group of Bishop Luffa sports leaders will be on hand 
to guide the children through five events. 
 
The children will compete in mixed year group teams. Siblings will be placed in the same groups so parents 
can follow their child/children to each of the events. The event will culminate with a parent's race for any 
who wish to get involved. Mr Blewitt has also mentioned a staff tug of war, but I think he may be pulling my 
leg! 
 
During the AFRS meeting on Tuesday, we agreed it would be a lovely idea to have ice pops on sale at the 
end of the day. 
 
Please ensure your child has their full P.E. kit on Monday ready for additional practises early 
next week. 
 
Friday 24th June – Summer Fair 2pm 
We are looking forward to having a fun afternoon with children’s  
games, cakes, tombola’s and a raffle. 
 
We cannot run this without your help! 
Please fill out the form your child brought home in their bookbags,  
and return to the office to enable us to make plans for the fair. 
 
Lisa Harris 

Red Class 

There will be NO Forest 
School next week, 
Tuesday 21st June 
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